
- Belmont Recreation Commission 

- Minutes of Meeting of June 7, 2010 

-  

-  

- Attending: 

- Betsy Lipson, Lee Slap, Laurie Carlson, David Kane, Andrew Levin, John 

Owens, Dennis Rocha 

-  

- Absent: 

- Stephanie King, Ann Bere 

-  

- Meeting was called to order at 7 pm 

-  

- The Commission reviewed their decision regarding Belmont Youth Basketball in 

preparation for the meeting with the Board of Selectmen later this evening 

-  

- The Director updated the Commission on ongoing spring programs.  The 

Commissioners were informed of a family picnic to celebrate the end of the Conley 

League season scheduled for June 21.  

-  

- The Annual S.P.O.R.T. banquet honoring Special Olympians and volunteers had 

great attendance on June 2.  Members of the former Belmont Kiwanis Club were on hand 

to cook and serve dinner to over 200 guests.  Awards and scholarships were presented to 

athletes and volunteers. 

-  

- Plans for the upcoming summer season were reviewed; the Summer Blast-Off is 

planned for June 25 at the Underwood Pool followed by an outdoor family movie event 

that evening. 

-  

- The Director updated Commission members on planned tennis court repairs  

-  

- A long awaited well drilling project at Pequossette, Town Field and Grove St. will 

soon be underway, with funding provided by private youth groups  

-  

- A request by a resident to have bathrooms installed at Grove St was discussed.  

Commissioner Lipson will contact the resident to gain further information on this request 

-  

- A plan to create a policy for use of the Town’s parks at night was begun.  This 

policy will be drafted at later meetings and possibly be adopted in the fall of 2010 

-  

- The Director updated the Commission on the Department’s revenue through the 

month of May. 

-  

- The Minutes of the May 10 meeting were reviewed and accepted 

-  



- The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm allowing members to attend the 

Selectmen’s meeting at 7:45 pm 

-  

-  

 


